
1.25.19 

Hello Families, 

Big wheels kept on rolling for such a great cause. Thank you for your support for our St. 

Jude’s Trike-a Thon. The children were so excited and showed their large motor skills in 

so many fashions at such a steady pace. We have quite a few individual photos if you want 

us to share them directly with you. 

 

Understanding a stormy day and how the clouds move at a fast pace can be an exciting 

learning experience when you add shaving foam and giggles. This lesson not only awakened 

sensory skills, but it also left some extremely clean tables and a wonderful aroma 

throughout the room! 

 



Our Solar System lesson continues to orbit and come to life. This lesson encompasses so 

many excellent skills, science, language, fine motor, self-awareness, artistic creations and 

social interactions.  Jupiter and Saturn are two of the favorite planets so far, based on 

classroom voting and graphing.  We frequently represent our preferences in graphs and 

charts.  Being able to read a graph and interpret the results is a wonderful and authentic 

way to work on our emergent math skills. 

 

 



The rings for Saturn were quite the delight and yarn was the perfect attribute to this 

planet. Cut, paste and swirl! 

Silly Socks brought many happy feet to the circle as well as an awareness of textures and 

designs. Sensory and math skills were challenged as we had the children work to sort the 

socks by texture and then by size.  Being able to sort items by various attributes is 

another important early math skill. 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

✓ Next week is our letter /Yy/. 

✓ All of our children need extra clothes. Please send in a large Ziploc bags with a full 

change of clothes. Remember to label each item with your child’s name. 

Have a safe and enjoyable weekend. 

Love, 

Ms. Lynne & Ms. Nancy. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


